Weekly Newsletter

November 11, 2020

PARENT INFORMATION

- Parents.... PLEASE.... send warm clothes to school with your students. Our students go outside for recess several times a day and students need to be bringing coats, gloves, hats, and snow pants.
- Classroom Parties: This year for birthdays and any other classroom parties we are trying
 to limit cross contamination and will require that all candy/food be individually
 wrapped, and store bought. If you are bringing goodies in for a classroom, please drop
 them by the office and they will distribute them to the room.
- Our surrounding school districts are experiencing increased COVID-19 cases and as a
 result they are shutting down. Our number one goal is to have face-to-face instruction
 with our students. Please refrain from entering our building unless you have business
 to take care of. Please drop students at the gym or front door to go to class. The school
 staff will make sure that the students are taken care of and directed to class. If you
 would like to meet with a teacher, please make an appointment. Please only send one
 person in to pick up students.
- Nov 11: Veterans Day. Thank you for your service.
- Nov 23-28: Thanksgiving Break
- Now-Dec 1: GREEN ski school permission slips are due!!!!

BASKETBALL

3rd grade through 8th grade Girls Basketball Practice is after school until 4:30PM on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays.

There will not be basketball practice on Friday, November 20th.

COMMUNITY NEWS

- November 19: Papa Murphy Pizza orders are due! Call or Text 208-521-1121.
- **November 20:** Pizza Pick-up 3:15-5pm. Please walk down the fire lane to the back door of the school to collect pizzas from PTO.
- PTO is putting on a Sees Fundraiser for the month of October for Ski School. It is all
 completely contactless ordering and delivery from our students. Click the link below to order.
 https://www.yumraising.com/secure/swanves_sve_ski_school_fundraiser71/candy?h=TerKlo4267&c=fb4423
- December 8: Board of Trustee's Town Hall Meeting to discuss a Plant Levy.
- **December 15:** Board Meeting at 7PM in the Library.

Sign up for important school text alerts! Text 'SWAN' to 91011